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From: Municipal Planning 
To: Krishtian Rampersaud 
Cc: Melissa McCabe 
Subject: RE: Notice of Complete Application/Notice of Public Meeting (D30-019-2024 - 127 & 131 Ardagh Road) 
Date: Monday, November 18, 2024 9:17:24 AM 
Attachments: image001.png 

 

Thank you for your circulation. 
 

Enbridge Gas does not object to the proposed application(s) however, we reserve the right to amend 
or remove development conditions. This response does not signify an approval for the 
site/development. 

 
Please always call before you dig, see web link for additional details: 
https://www.enbridgegas.com/safety/digging-safety-for-contractors 

 
Please continue to forward all municipal circulations and clearance letter requests electronically to 
MunicipalPlanning@Enbridge.com. 

 
Regards, 

 
Willie Cornelio CET (he/him) 
Sr Analyst, Municipal Planning 
Engineering 
— 

ENBRIDGE 
TEL: 416-495-6411 
500 Consumers Rd, North York, ON M2J1P8 

enbridge.com 
Safety. Integrity. Respect. Inclusion. 

 
From: Melissa McCabe <Melissa.McCabe@barrie.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 8:49 AM 
Cc: Krishtian Rampersaud <Krishtian.Rampersaud@barrie.ca>; Melissa McCabe 
<Melissa.McCabe@barrie.ca> 
Subject: [External] Notice of Complete Application/Notice of Public Meeting (D30-019-2024 - 127 & 
131 Ardagh Road) 

 

Good morning, 
 

Attached please find the Notice of Complete Application and Public Meeting, by Baldwin Planning 
and Development Consultants on behalf of Rosewood Auto Plus Limited for the lands known 
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municipally as: 282 King Street, Barrie ON, which is scheduled for Wednesday, December 4, 2024, 
at 6:00 p.m. 

 
Should you have any questions as to the attached Notice of Complete Applicant and Public Meeting, 
please contact the File Manager, Krishtian Rampersaud at: Krishtian.Rampersaud@barrie.ca . 

 
Thank you, 

 
Melissa McCabe 
Development & Agreements Coordinator 
Development Services (Planning) 
*Member of ILCO since 2013 

 

City of Barrie: City Hall, 1st Floor - 70 Collier Street, Barrie ON, L4M 4T5 
Email: Melissa.McCabe@barrie.ca 
Office: 705-739-4220 x5021 | Fax: 705-739-4270 
www.barrie.ca 

 
This email message (including attachments, if any) is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain information that is privileged, proprietary, confidential and exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are 
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify the sender and delete this e-mail immediately. If this email is intended for you, please consider the 
environment before printing. 
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